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10th November 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,     
 
 
In December, the Friends of Beeston PTA will be running a Christmas tombola for children, 
and all money raised will go back into school to be used on playground equipment. 
 
We would really appreciate it if you could donate prizes, big or small, for this tombola. Ideas 
include chocolate coins, stocking fillers, Christmas decorations, games, hot chocolate, books, 
colouring books, Christmas crafts, selection boxes, stuffed animals, toiletries, reindeer food 
and sweets. Items can be unwanted or new. We are asking for any donations to be brought to 
school by Friday 1st December. 
 
The tombola will be run throughout the school day and children will have the opportunity to 
attend (more details to follow). If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
 
 
 
 Friends of Beeston PTA 
 


